SSBTR Jan 16. meeting minutes

Introductions and Thank you to Dr. Adrienne Scheck for her
presentation on the ketogenic diet and brain tumor research as a
whole!

Treasurer's Report: Our total in the bank is $67,593.49. With 50,850
dollars coming from our mass mailing event. Thank you for all the help
and volunteers! Furthermore, we have $210,000 from the Wings of
Freedom grant in a high-interest account. Thank you to our new
sponsors including the Higgins Family, Team Sam the Lion, Phoenix
Children's Hospital, the Hilliard Family, the Zach Hubbard Family, the
Rudolph Family, Martha Brodde, General Mills, Ron and Linda Hirsch,
George and Sons, and the Pokorney Family.

We have Flyers and Posters with information about the Cure-a-thon
with QR codes for the signup available for those who want to hang
them up!

Our T-shirts have been finalized; please check the school list to see if
your school is missing. If your school is missing don't hesitate to get in
touch with us so we can update the list.

Dance For a Cure will be held at BASIS Mesa this year and sign-ups
will open for the event soon! Event date- March 1

Volunteers will be needed at the Persian Festival this year as SSBTR
is once again partnering with them, we will need 2 students per hour
for 3 shifts starting at 11am

Cure-a-thon registration is now open!

Pre-registration prices online from Jan 10. to Feb. 22 will be $20 for
students, $35 for adults, Students 10 for $100 until Feb. 22, and $20
for survivors.

Registration at the gate will be $25 for students and $40 for adults.



Please encourage people to participate in the event and it comes with
a NEW SSBTR t-shirt and food and entertainment.

If anyone would like to donate items to our silent auction held at the
Cure-a-thon please donate these items by February 11th.

School and Co-chair reports.

Memory Boards will be at the walk and if anyone has a loved one that
has been affected by brain tumors please let us know so we can
commemorate them in our walk, we need them ASAP

Summer Program Opportunities include the TGen Helios Scholar
Program, TGen Bioscience Leadership Academy, Barrows High
School Internship, and KEYS.

Our next meeting will be held at TGen on February 5th for a tour.
Respectfully submitted,
Braydon Kim, BASIS Scottsdale



